
P.O
. B

ox
 12

14
, F

re
de

ric
ks

bu
rg

, T
ex

as
 78

62
4

Mark Eckhardt / President  Voy Althaus
Judy Hickerson / Vice President Kent Rylander 
Kay Daigle / Secretary  Bob Riggle
Carlton Ottmers / Treasurer Silke Hagee
Frances Gibson / Advisor  Claude Robertson
Patsy Hejl / Advisor   Aimee Welch 
Regina Rosenwinkel

2013
September 15   Fei-Fei Dong
   Finalist in the 14th Van Cliburn Competition

October 13   Tre Voci Trio
   Rodica Gonzalez

November 17   Chris McGuire
   Classical Guitar

             No scheduled concert in December

2014
January 19   Kathryn Findlen
   Mezzo Soprano

February 16   Kirsten Yon
   Violin

March 16   Christine Albert
   Piano, guitar, accordion and upright bass
   "Texafrance Ecoutez!"

April 27   LoAn Lin
   Pianist

May 18   Mirari Brass Quintet
   Eddie Ludema - trumpet
   Sarah Paradis - trombonist
   Glen Dimick - tuba
   Jessie �oman - horn
   Alex Noppe - trumpet

Letter from Board of Directors

Fredericksburg Music Club
2013 - 2014 Concert Schedule
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In 1937 the Fredericksburg Music Club was estab-
lished to promote and expand the knowledge, under-
standing, and appreciation of classical music.  We 
appreciate all you do  to help achieve these goals 
established 77 years ago.

We enjoyed record donations and membership last 
season and are enjoying growth and recognition for 
what we do more  than ever before.  Newly installed 
video at the United  Methodist Church make it pos-
sible to project close up views of the performers to 
make it easier to see.  Your  support makes it possible 
to attract world class performers  to our concerts.  Per-
formers enjoy coming to Fredericksburg  because of 
your warmth and our community.  �at is  something 
we can really be proud of.   

Our 2013 – 2014 season begins in September.   We 
appreciate your continued support.  Donations can be 
made through the mail using the enclosed envelope or 
at our web site.  We look  forward to you and your 
guests enjoying the concerts.

                -THANK YOU

Mark Eckhardt
President – Fredericksburg Music Club

www.fredericksburgmusicclub.com  
     ***Fredericksburg Music Club Inc. is a 501 (C) 3 Organization. ***


